
  
 
 
 
 
 

Your Child’s Dental Health 
Accessing the Goulburn Valley Dental Services 

 
Goulburn Valley Dental Service is currently offering dental examinations and treatment 

to children attending Shepparton High school. 
 

The Goulburn Valley Dental Service situated at Goulburn Valley Health Shepparton, is 
responsible for the dental care of students previously seen by the School Dental Service. 

 
Who can access Dental Services at Goulburn Valley Dental Service? 
1.All primary school children in grades Prep to Six 
2.All children enrolled in a special or special developmental school 
3.Children in year levels Seven to Twelve from families with a Health Care card or 
Pension Card 
4. All children aged Two to Seventeen Years eligible for the Child Dental Benefit 
Schedule (Funded by Medicare) 
 
 
How do I make an appointment? 
Parents of children already enrolled in the School Dental Program will receive a recall 
letter from Goulburn Valley Dental Service offering them an opportunity to make another 
appointment for their child. 
 
If you are unsure whether your child is enrolled or would like to enrol your child in the 
School Dental Service at Goulburn Valley Dental Clinic please call 03 58 323 006 
between 8.30  and 5.pm 
 
Where is the Goulburn Valley  Dental Clinic located? 
Goulburn Valley Health Clinic 
Graham St 
Shepparton 
 
I Need More Information: 
Please telephone Goulburn Valley Dental Clinic on 03 58 323 006 between 8.30 and 
5.pm Monday to Friday for more information. 
 


